Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 11:13 AM

To: Garnier, Jack LBR:EX

Cc: Hughes, Trevor LBR:EX

Subject: RE: HOLD/jg Prebriefing - Sofian Foods & Canadian Homebuilders Association
Hi Jack,

Can you update the event with conference call information so Trevor can call in?
Thank you,
Mike

----- Original Appointment-----

From: Hughes, Trevor LBR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 10:55 AM

To: MINCAL, LBR LBR:EX

Cc: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX; Cooling, Karen LBR:EX

Subject: Accepted: HOLD/jg Prebriefing - Sofian Foods & Canadian Homebuilders Association
When: Friday, December 7, 2018 12:00 PM-12:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).
Where: Constituency Office

Can | ask for a call-in number for this and then meeting at 2pm that afternoon? | have a meeting in
Vancouver | have to step out of to do the 2pm so cannot make it to the constituency for the meeting.
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 11:38 AM
To: Garnier, Jack LBR:EX

Subject: RE: Pre Briefs - for Friday Dec 7

| would organize them with Emily

From: Garnier, Jack LBR:EX

Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 8:46 AM
To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Subject: Pre Briefs - for Friday Dec 7

Do you want to be part of the pre briefs for the meetings this Friday?

Or can | organise them Friday and have Emily do them?

Jack
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 11:52 AM

To: Powell, Charlotte PREM:EX; Ashbourne, Craig MAH:EX; White, Christine MAH:EX;
Campbell, Sue LBR:EX

Cc: Dawes, Jacquie MAH:EX

Subject: RE: for review/approval - Nov 27 HWG minutes

We were hoping the email confirmation would suffice.

From: Powell, Charlotte PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 11:50 AM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX; Ashbourne, Craig MAH:EX; White, Christine MAH:EX; Campbell, Sue LBR:EX
Cc: Dawes, Jacquie MAH:EX

Subject: RE: for review/approval - Nov 27 HWG minutes

Many thanks. Should we be expecting the minutes with an e-sig from the Ministers? If that isn’t convenient, the email
confirmations will suffice. Thanks again.

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: December 4, 2018 11:37 AM

To: Powell, Charlotte PREM:EX <Charlotte.Powell@gov.bc.ca>; Ashbourne, Craig MAH:EX
<Craig.Ashbourne@gov.bc.ca>; White, Christine MAH:EX <Christine.White@gov.bc.ca>; Campbell, Sue LBR:EX
<Sue.Campbell@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Dawes, Jacquie MAH:EX <Jacquie.Dawes@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: for review/approval - Nov 27 HWG minutes

MHB approved it.
Thanks.
Mike

From: Powell, Charlotte PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 10:28 AM

To: Ashbourne, Craig MAH:EX; White, Christine MAH:EX; Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX; Campbell, Sue LBR:EX
Cc: Dawes, Jacquie MAH:EX

Subject: for review/approval - Nov 27 HWG minutes

Good morning — attached for review and approval are the HWG minutes from the Nov 27 meeting. Please let me know
if there are any revisions needed. These will be reported to Cabinet on Dec 12 (not Dec 5). If these could be finalized

and signed by end of day Dec 5 that would be most appreciated.

Thanks.

Charlotte Powell | Cabinet Operations | phone: 778-974-5085 | mobile: 250-361-
5381 | charlotte.powell@gov.bc.ca
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Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.

Page 4 of 22 LBR-2019-93494



Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 11:38 AM
To: Geary, Vanessa PREM:EX

Subject: RE: an alternate date

Hi Vanessa,

Just wanted to follow up and confirm MHB is available and has leave to speak at Winter School on January 21%, Not sure
if we connected on Friday about this. Who's the contact our comms folks reach out to?

Mike

From: Geary, Vanessa PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 9:52 AM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: an alternate date

If Jan 14 doesn’t work, there is Jan 215 too ...
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 1:41 PM

To: 'Lunny, Scott'

Subject: RE: Harry for USW National Policy Conference, April 2, 2019 in Vancouver
Ok.

| just checked the 2019 parliamentary calendar — it appears the house is sitting on Tuesday, April 2™ so Minister Bains
will be unable to leave Victoria on that day. When does the conference end?

Mike

https://www.leg.bc.ca/content-parliamentary-business/Documents/Parliamentary-Calendar-2019.pdf

From: Lunny, Scott [mailto:slunny@usw.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 1:38 PM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: Harry for USW National Policy Conference, April 2, 2019 in Vancouver

I will find out, but the request is for a different day, later in the week.

Sent from my BlackBerry — the most secure mobile device — via the TELUS Network

From: Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca
Sent: December 18, 2018 2:48 PM

To: slunny@usw.ca
Subject: RE: Harry for USW National Policy Conference, April 2, 2019 in Vancouver

Hi Scott,

I can discuss this with Minister Bains soon and get back to you about April 2™,
Do you know what time the Premier is speaking?

Thanks,

Michael Cheevers

Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains

Minister of Labour

Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC
Telephone: 250-953-0908

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.

From: slunny@usw.ca
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Sent: December 18, 2018 11:59 AM
To: Karen.Cooling@gov.bc.ca
Subject: Harry for USW National Policy Conference, April 2, 2019 in Vancouver

Hi Karen,

We are hoping that we can get Harry to bring greetings to our National Policy Conference, which is being held the week
of April 2. He would be part of the opening. We are inviting Premier Horgan as a keynote.

The opening is 9am on Tuesday, April 2. There is a formal invitation being sent.
Can you pass me on to whoever is best to follow-up with.

Thanks,
-sl

Scott Lunny, Assistant to the Director

United Steelworkers District 3
300 - 3920 Norland Ave | Burnaby, BC | V5G 4K7
0: 604-683-1117 | c: 604-329-5308 | e: slunny@usw.ca

Join the USW today! http://www.usw.ca/join
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 11:17 AM
To: Wey, Melody GCPE:EX

Cc: McCaffrey, Julianne GCPE:EX

Subject: Asbestos / version question
Attachments: 6493 Asbestos Report 2018 181203.pdf
Hi Melody,

| was wondering what the most recent version of the draft Asbestos report is. | have the attached one, which is
desktoped —is it the version that’s going to be published today?

Thanks,
Michael Cheevers

Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC

Telephone: 250-953-0908

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.

10

Page 8 of 22 LBR-2019-93494



Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 2:37 PM

To: Singh, Jasmyn HLTH:EX

Cc: Cooling, Karen LBR:EX; Harder, Derrick AG:EX

Subject: Asbestos report announcement - social media kit
Attachments: Social Media Kit - Asbestos report - Dec 19 2018.docx
Importance: High

HiJasmyn,

I’'ve attached the social media kit that’s been prepared by our comms shop to support the release of the Asbestos
Report —the news release has just gone out. As indicated, this kit is specifically tailored for the Ministries of Housing,
Environment and Health.

Please let me know if you have any questions!
Cheers,

Michael Cheevers

Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC

Telephone: 250-953-0908

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.

12
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 3:07 PM

To: Frampton, Caelie ENV:EX

Subject: RE: Asbestos report announcement - social media kit
Thanks!

From: Frampton, Caelie ENV:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 3:06 PM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Cooling, Karen LBR:EX <Karen.Cooling@gov.bc.ca>; Harder, Derrick AG:EX <Derrick.Harder@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: Asbestos report announcement - social media kit

Thanks Michael, This is super helpful. I've tweeted and lined up something on facebook for the weekend.

Caelie

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 2:37 PM

To: Frampton, Caelie ENV:EX <Caelie.Frampton@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Cooling, Karen LBR:EX <Karen.Cooling@gov.bc.ca>; Harder, Derrick AG:EX <Derrick.Harder@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Asbestos report announcement - social media kit

Hi Caelie,

I've attached the social media kit that’s been prepared by our comms shop to support the release of the Asbestos
Report —the news release has just gone out. As indicated, this kit is specifically tailored for the Ministries of Housing,
Environment and Health.

Please let me know if you have any questions!
Cheers,

Michael Cheevers

Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC

Telephone: 250-953-0908

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 4:23 PM

To: Djonlic, Matt MAH:EX

Subject: RE: Asbestos report announcement - social media kit
Thanks!

From: Djonlic, Matt MAH:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 4:22 PM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: Asbestos report announcement - social media kit

Hey Mike,

Thanks. Good stuff in there. | don’t have access to MSR’s social media, $:22 and may be
able to post something.

Matt Djonlic

Executive Assistant to

Hon. Selina Robinson

Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing
and Minister responsible for TransLink

C: 778-584-4398| E: Matt.Djonlic@gov.bc.ca

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: December 19, 2018 2:40 PM

To: Djonlic, Matt MAH:EX <Matt.Djonlic@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Asbestos report announcement - social media kit

s.22

Please see the attached social media kit on the draft asbestos report.
Cheers,
Mike

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 2:39 PM

To: Gardea, Daniela MAH:EX <Daniela.Gardea@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: Asbestos report announcement - social media kit

$.22 | am to redirect this to you.

Here it is!

Mike
18
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From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 2:37 PM

To: Ashbourne, Craig MAH:EX <Craig.Ashbourne@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Cooling, Karen LBR:EX <Karen.Cooling@gov.bc.ca>; Harder, Derrick AG:EX <Derrick.Harder@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Asbestos report announcement - social media kit

Hi Craig,

I’'ve attached the social media kit that’s been prepared by our comms shop to support the release of the Asbestos
Report —the news release has just gone out. As indicated, this kit is specifically tailored for the Ministries of Housing,
Environment and Health.

Please let me know if you have any questions!
Cheers,
Michael Cheevers

Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC

Telephone: 250-953-0908

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 10:41 AM

To: Campbell, Sue LBR:EX

Cc: Cooling, Karen LBR:EX; Harder, Derrick AG:EX
Subject: DMO Briefing

Hi Sue,

There’s a good chance the Minister will be unavailable until January 17, 2019. Can you move the DMO briefing until
later in the week, even Friday, so the he can be briefed upon his return?

Thanks,
Michael Cheevers

Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC

Telephone: 250-953-0908

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.

21
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 10:42 AM

To: Wey, Melody GCPE:EX; McGachie, Joanne GCPE:EX; Cooling, Karen LBR:EX
Cc: Thomas, Rishma GCPE:EX

Subject: RE: Graphics for ESB multi-lingual phone line

Ok — thanks for checking!

From: Wey, Melody GCPE:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 9:43 AM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>; McGachie, Joanne GCPE:EX
<Joanne.McGachie@gov.bc.ca>; Cooling, Karen LBR:EX <Karen.Cooling@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Thomas, Rishma GCPE:EX <Rishma.Thomas@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Graphics for ESB multi-lingual phone line

Michael- there’s no number for the deaf community for the pilot but there will be one if this becomes a permanent
service. Danine says getting one for the pilot hasn’t been possible.

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 4:28 PM

To: McGachie, Joanne GCPE:EX; Cooling, Karen LBR:EX
Cc: Thomas, Rishma GCPE:EX; Wey, Melody GCPE:EX
Subject: RE: Graphics for ESB multi-lingual phone line

Looks good to me. Only question | have is whether there’s a TTY number available for the deaf community.

From: McGachie, Joanne GCPE:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 4:14 PM

To: Cooling, Karen LBR:EX <Karen.Cooling@gov.bc.ca>; Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>
Cc: Thomas, Rishma GCPE:EX <Rishma.Thomas@gov.bc.ca>; Wey, Melody GCPE:EX <Melody.Wey@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Graphics for ESB multi-lingual phone line

Hi, folks

We're finalizing the graphics for a poster and a slide to communicate the new multi-lingual phone line for the
Employment Standards Branch services. We're trying to get the slide to Services BC by end of day today so they can add
it to their January line up of slides that rotate on screens in their offices across the province.

We wanted you to have a quick look to make sure it all looks good from your end. What do you think? Trevor and
Danine are taking a final look right now.

Thanks,
Joanne

Joanne McGachie

Sr. Public Affairs Officer

Government Communications and Public Engagement
Labour Communications Office
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Joanne.McGachie@gov.bc.ca
778-698-8254 (work)
778-584-1643 (mobile)

23
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 10:50 AM
To: Campbell, Sue LBR:EX

Subject: WSBC meeting

Hi Sue,

Can you connect with Maritess at Ralph McGinn’s office and confirm that the Minister would like to attend the next
meeting of the WorkSafeBC board, which | believe is at the end of January.

Thanks,
Michael Cheevers

Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC

Telephone: 250-953-0908

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 11:42 AM
To: McGinn, Ralph WCB:EX

Subject: RE: Board meeting Jan 23

Oh ok —thanks!
The Minister will be there —I've put it in his calendar.

Mike

From: McGinn, Ralph <Ralph.McGinn@worksafebc.com>
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 11:21 AM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: Board meeting Jan 23

Maritess is away until early Jan
Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 21, 2018, at 11:19 AM, Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Ralph,
Sue Campbell from our office is following up with Maritess to confirm that the Minister will be there.
Thank you,

Michael

From: Ralph.McGinn@worksafebc.com
Sent: December 20, 2018 3:34 PM
To: Karen.Cooling@gov.bc.ca

Cc: Trevor.Hughes@gov.bc.ca
Subject: Board meeting Jan 23

Minister wanted to come to our next Board meeting
Startis9.30 am
Deputy Minister should also attend

Sent from my iPhone
Since 1917, WorkSafeBC has helped to improve the health and safety of British Columbians in the
workplace. Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, Instagram and YouTube for the latest announcements, jobs,
workplace health and safety resources, and news.
CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER
25
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The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of WorkSafeBC
- the Workers' Compensation Board. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination,
distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized
otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of
the original message. Thank you.

Since 1917, WorkSafeBC has helped to improve the health and safety of British Columbians in the workplace. Follow us
on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, Instagram, and YouTube for the latest announcements, jobs, workplace health and
safety resources, and news from WorkSafeBC.

CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of WorkSafeBC - the
Workers' Compensation Board. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution
or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you
are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.
Thank you.

26

Page 18 of 22 LBR-2019-93494



Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 12:46 PM
To: Campbell, Sue LBR:EX

Subject: Travel Authorization Forms
Attachments: 20181221124426.pdf

Hi Sue,

Here are the travel authorization forms!

Mike

27
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 1:34 PM
To: Campbell, Sue LBR:EX

Subject: RE: absences

Thank you — it appears none of these were during the session so all is well.

Mike

From: Campbell, Sue LBR:EX

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 1:32 PM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: absences

Hi

I went through more emails and found a more leaves. | hope it’s not too late.

s.22
s.22

June 22 —leave from Caucus in Kamloops to attend Charity Golf tournament
s.22

Sue

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: December 21, 2018 11:17 AM

To: Campbell, Sue LBR:EX <Sue.Campbell@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: absences

Thanks Sue!

From: Campbell, Sue LBR:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 4:25 PM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX <Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: absences

Hi
I have found only three times where | had to request leave.

October 1 —leave from SI committee to attend USW reception

October 3 — leave from House Duty to attend meeting with David Eby, and Geoff Meggs for ¥z hour

November 29 —leave from First Nations Gathering to deliver speech at BC Fed convention

28
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 1:34 PM
To: Ryan-Lloyd, Kate LASS:EX

Subject: Members' Attendance Declaration
Attachments: 20181221132226.pdf

Hello Kate,

Minister Bains asked that | send the attached Members’ Attendance Declaration to you. The original will be sent by mail.
Thank you,
Michael Cheevers

Ministerial Assistant to the Honourable Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC

Telephone: 250-953-0908

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information
that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.
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Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

From: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Sent: Sunday, December 30, 2018 9:25 AM

To: Harder, Derrick AG:EX

Subject: BN

Attachments: Decision BN - Proposed Review of Workers' Comp System - Dec 24 2018.pdf;

ATT000071.htm

Hey Derrick
Here’s a draft TOR from Trevor on a possible review from Janet Patterson.

MHB would like some feedback from you on the TOR. Not sure what your schedule is like, but you could call him or we
could do a MO briefing style call on Jan 2.

Thanks,

Michael Cheevers
Ministerial Assistant to the Hon. Harry Bains
Minister of Labour

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hughes, Trevor LBR:EX" <Trevor.Hughes@gov.bc.ca>

Date: December 24, 2018 at 11:37:38 AM PST

To: "Cooling, Karen LBR:EX" <Karen.Cooling@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: "Bains, Harry LBR:EX" <Harry.Bains@gov.bc.ca>, "Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX"
<Michael.Cheevers@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: BN on review of workers' compensation system

Karen, attached as discussed last week is a Briefing Note and draft Terms of Reference

for a further review of the workers’ compensation system. 13
$.13

s.13 In talking to the Minister last

week, he expressed a desire (as did you) to make sure we ask her whether there was
anything else on this topic so | have tried to capture that in the attached.

Look forward to discussing. | hope this is close to the mark.

| have copied the Minister directly as he asked for this on Friday.

All the best to you and your family for the holiday season.

T.

Trevor Hughes
Deputy Minister
Ministry of Labour (BC)
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